
17 February 2013 

“A CHURCH FOR ALL” 

A word from Judi….A word from Judi….A word from Judi….A word from Judi….    
Do you believe you are doing what God created you to do 
or have you allowed other people’s opinions to hold you 
back? 
Did you know that God has uniquely created you and 
gifted you to fulfill His purpose for your life.  It may be 

something people regard as important or they may be  
unimpressed. Whatever it is, it doesn’t matter what  
others think.  What is important is that you are doing it 
because you believe God called you to it through the 
power of the Holy Spirit.  No matter what the profession, 
the only way to find joy and satisfaction is to live your life 

according to His will. 
This takes courage and boldness.  We may want to follow 
the crowd because it seems easier and we are a little 
scared to ‘step out in faith.’  Or God may be asking us to 
try something new and different and we think we just 
can’t do it. 

When we take a bold step outside the boundaries of what 
other people say is ‘right’ we risk being judged or  
criticized.  But if we have the courage to follow God and 
are secure in the knowledge that this is what He wants 
us to do He will walk with us all the way providing  
guidance and strength. 

Great joy and many good things are waiting for you as 
you move forward with boldness and courage into all God 
has called and created you to do. 
Break the Mold And Be Bold  

With Love.  Judi 
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CHURCH SERVICES      10 am Sunday 

Sunday February 17  The Glory of God 

Scripture reading – Psalm 19  Preacher - Allan Avery 
 

Sunday Feb 24 Guest Speaker & Musician Karen Kepert   
Karen will share how she uses music to promote the Gospel – 

we’ll share in the music and have opportunity to purchase  

some of her CD’s.  
 

Sunday March 3  Life through the Spirit 

Scripture reading – Romans 8:3-10 Preacher - Judi Turnham 
 

CHILDREN’S SERVICES 10 am Sunday 

Sunday February 17 For the next few weeks we are going 

to explore what it may have been like when Jesus was a boy 

on earth. What did it look like where Jesus lived as a boy? 

What sort of weather was there? We will be creating a 3D 

poster of the area that Jesus grew up in including His house.  
 

Sunday February 24 We know what our family is like.  

What was the family like that Jesus was a part of while on 

earth? We will make some finger puppets to represent fami-

lies and dress them in Hebrew clothing.  
 

Sunday March 3 What did Jesus eat – there were no 

McDonalds! We’ll share some of the foods that Jesus ate and 

how they were prepared.  
 

 MESSY CHURCH   3rd Sunday each month  1-4pm  

Messy church is in recess while it is reviewed.  


